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This a reminder for all Village Residents to purchase 2013 Dog Licenses from the Village Clerk not 
later than Jan 31st, 2013.  License forms were sent out with property tax bills.  For renters, the 
license form can be found on this website by selecting the "Forms and Permits" tab.  You may also 
pick one up at the Village Hall.  Remember, you MUST bring in a current rabies certificate with the 
form to obtain a license.  

 


